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UPCOMING
EVENTS

Tour of the Hotel School
Chalet-a-Gobet

Wednesday, January 18, 1995.

W actually happens

inside this prestigeous Hotel
School. Well, now's your chance
to find out! We have organized a
tour of the school - in English -
which will let you take a peep
inside. The tour will start at 10:30
am with a video describing the
school. This will be followed by a
talk and a visit to the kitchens.
People are invited to stay for
lunch (Fr. 25 a head) after the
tour.

Places on the tour are
limited to 12 people, on a first
come - first serve basis, so use
the reservation slip at the end
of this Newsletter to book your
place now.
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e are sure you must
have wondered what

FRIDAY-NIGHT-GET-
TOGETHER

gy

Friday, January 13, 1995

Come and join us for our regular
get together in the lobby of the
Hotel Fleur du Lac in Morges
between 7 and 9 pm. These
relaxed, informal evenings are a
splendid way to get to know each
other.

BALLROOM DANCING
LESSONS

Friday, January 20, 1995
o all of you who have
expressed an interest in

I the ICL private ballroom
dancing lessons: We will begin
on Friday, January 20, from 8:30
to 10:30 pm. Our instructors will
be Mr. & Mrs. Gilbert Martin of
the Ballroom Dancing Club of

Lausanne. The studio is located
in the lower of the two highrises

on the rue du Valentin 30 (the
street you would take to the
northern autoroute at
Blécherette when you leave
Place de la Riponne on the side
of the Café Vaudois) in
Lausanne. There is underground
parking in the lower building.
Cost will be Fr. 80.-- per person
for four lessons (which need not
be taken consecutively). Our first
four dates will be: January 20,
February 3 and 24, March 10.
We expect to be a group of
about 16 people. Now, even if
you have already expressed your
interest in this, please reconfirm
with Gina Lyon at 021 647 66 91
as soon as possible.

COFFEE CORNERS

January 25 and 26, 1995

es, in the plurall! Our
Coffee Corners have
become so popular with

our members, that this month we
will be having two of them. One
in Lausanne on Wednesday,
January 25 from 9:30 to 10:30
am in the Café Manuel, Place St.
Francois, and the other in
Morges on Thursday, January
26, also from 9:30 to 10:30 am in
the Café Métropolis, which is on




the northern end of the rue
Louis-de-Savoie.  Parking is
available by the church.

TAXING MATTERS

Thursday, January 26, 1995

T

he International Women's
Club of Nyon is inviting
us to participate in a talk

that will be given by an
international lawyer, Michael
Brandon, entitled "Practical

Legal and Tax Matters". This talk
will be of interest to anyone of
any nationality who has legal and
tax questions about their
residence(s), wills, inheritance
tax, citizenship matters, property
ownership, etc. It will be held at
the Salle Communale in
Cheserex (just above Nyon) on
Thursday, Jan. 26 at 8:15 pm.
Cost is Fr. 10.-- per person.

How to get there : Exit the
autoroute at Nyon and go in the
direction of St. Cergue. Turn left
just after you pass the Motel Le
Pressoir (on the left side of the
road). Then go straight until you
come to Grens, then take a right
and you will come directly to
Cheserex. In the middle of town,
take a left and the Salle
Communale will be on your right.

Please fill in the
reservation slip at the end of

PREVIEW
February to April

this Newsletter if you wish to

attend.
W Christian Elmiger,
owner of Ekinox travel
agency. He will tell us about
some unusual tours that he has
planned and show us some
slides. For example, he is taking
a group of maximum 15 persons
on a deluxe tour of Australia to
admire the colonial architecture
and to visit some wineries
(March 22 to April 11). Cost:
about Fr 8'350.-. There are very
few places left for this particular
trip, so if you are interested,
contact Christian as soon as
possible at 021/691 11 88.

e will be the guests of

SKI WEEKEND

Lotschental (Valais)

W\

March 4/5, 1995

ome have already signed
S up. There are still a few

places available, so if
you think of coming along sign
up now. The resort offers great
downhill skiing on the Laucheralp
(2100 m) for both experienced
and not-so-experienced skiers,
and 25 km of cross-country ski
trails. A double room in a three
star hotel costs only Fr. 110.--
including breakfast and dinner -
a real bargain!

Phone Susan Stuber at
021 801 09 18 to reserve your
place or send in the
participation slip at the end of
this Newsletter.

ITEMS OF INTEREST
What's on?

Musical : « My Fair Lady » will
be on at the Théatre Municipal
in Lausanne on December 31,
January 2, 4, 6, 7, and 8.

Tickets : Call 021 310 16 00.

Radio _74. This is an English
radio station, funded mostly by
private donations. If you would
like to make a donation call 023
50 43 74 74.

ichelle Perret of St

INSIDE THE ICL
Prex has joined the

IVI committee to help with

our program, as Ursula Pélichet
is leaving us. We'd like to thank
Ursula for her contribution and
welcome Michelle, who has just
had a taste of the time and effort
involved in organizing events
such as our Christmas Party.
Another very important
addition to our committee comes
to us in the person of Alison
Parnell, who as of this month is
taking over the job of writing up
the newsletter. We should
mention here that the other
tremendous job involving the



newsletter, that of correcting and
“styling" it into its end form,
continues being done by Chris
Wegelin.

You can see what a great
amont of teamwork is called for
in keeping a club such as ours
rolling smoothly.

If you have something of
interest, we shall be happy to
print it, space permitting. Contact
Ali Parnell.

MEMBER CORNER

New Members

We would like to welcome the
following new members :

Rose Marie Abell
Alex Tattersall
Monty Kelani
Fayza Porta
Gilian Hemmons
Annette Métrailler
Karen McCuster

P.S. Three of you have forgotten
the one-time initial handling
charge of Fr 20. Check if you
paid only Fr 50 instead of Fr 70.

LETTER FROM

THE PRESIDENT

Dear Members and Friends,

This newsletter is coming
out a bit earlier (an extra edition
that is, since it wasn't planned to
have one in december!) than
foreseen, the reason being that
there are a few items that we
needed to let you know about
before you leave for your various
Christmas and New Year
destinations.

The big event this month
was our Christmas Party
(Number One), which was such
a success that it will surely be on
our agenda as a repeat for 1995.
The only unfortunate thing is that
we may have to find another
venue, as the forest hut we
rented was filled to capacity. The
canadian dinner formula will also
be repeated, as the hors
d’oeuvres and desserts that all of
you brought along far surpassed
anything that we could have
ordered from a restaurant.
Thanks for pitching in and
making this such an enjoyable
evening. Thanks also to all of
you who took part in the "knock-
the-other-guy's-potato-out-of-his-
spoon" game: it's been a long
time since | laughed so hard.

Our Friday-Night-Get-
Togethers have become so
popular that on some evenings, it
appears that the lobby of the
Fleur-du-Lac has been entirely
taken over by ICLers. The
management, however, is very
accommodating and lets us
shove sofas and easy chairs
around as we desire.

Another success story is
the ICL Coffee Corners. These
will now be taking place once a

month in both Morges and
Lausanne.

Enjoy the holidays. Hope
to see you at one of our January
events.

Sincerely,

Susan

P.S. Someone left an imitation wood
salad bowl at the Christmas Party. If it's
yours call Michelle Perret at 021 806
1985.
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Club Phone Numbers

President : Susan Stuber
021 801 09 18
Vice-President : Anna
Bourgeois 021 801 62 23
Membership and Secretary:
Jackie Uldry 021 634 30 12
Club Activities : Gina Lyon
021 647 66 91

Treasurer : Chris Wegelin
802 31 32

Newsletter : Alison Parnell
021 635 50 21

021

Membership Fees

Single Membership fee  Fr. 50
Couple Membership fee Fr. 75

New members add Fr. 20
This is a one-time subscription
and handling charge.



HAPPY NEW YEAR

PARTICIPATION SLIP
Hotel School -- Thursday, January 18. 1995

Send to Jackie Uldry, rue de la Blancherie 46, 1022 Chavannes
| / We will be ....... person(s) attending the Tour.
I / We will / will not (circle choice) be joining you for lunch at the school.

NAITIE © i e e e e ereeeeeeeeeeees Signature @ ...

PARTICIPATION SLIP
Taxing Matters -- January 26, 1995

Send to Susan Stuber, Salines, 1132 LULLY.
|/ We will be ........ person(s) attending the talk by Mr M Brandon

NAITIE ;e et e eeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeaneennnennnennns SIgNALUre : ....ooovvieeeieeeeeeeeeeenneenne

PARTICIPATION SLIP
Ski Weekend -- March 4/5, 1995

Send to Susan Stuber, Salines, 1132 LULLY.
| / We will be ......... person(s) coming to the Lotschental

NEIME & o nrnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnnes Signature : ......cccoceeieennnnineeeen




